
School Council Minutes – 9th February 2022 

The children came back with lots of ideas from their classes about how to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee. Year R had joined in the discussion too with their teachers. 

The main ideas will be reported to Mrs Teague and the staff, and plans will then be made! 

Here are some of the suggestions: 

 Dressing up as a queen, king, prince or princess 

 Having a party that involves food 

 Making decorations 

 Taking photos 

 Sending cards to the queen to congratulate her 


